# Dean's Corner



#### **Homecoming is NEXT WEEK!!**



Can't wait to see you all out there!

### **NEWS FROM THE DEAN**

Looking for Student Input

I am looking for students to provide input on the Winter Carnival Safety Messages. Interested? Email me at deanofstudents@mtu.edu

## <u>TIP OF THE WEEK</u>

If you received an interview after the Career Fair, make sure to follow up with an email thanking the recruiter for meeting with you within 24-48 hours. Make sure to proofread the email before you send it!

#### MEET WITH ADMINISTRATION

Dr. Kellie Raffaelli, Dean of Students Tues @ 11 am & Weds @ 2 pm 1st floor - Library, Fri @ 1 pm -CDI

<u>Dr. Rick Koubek</u>, President Wednesdays 2:00-4:00 in Admin

Dr. Andrew Storer, Provost Thursdays 1:00-3:00 pm in Admin